NOTICE OF PUBLIC
PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council will hold non-mandatory pre-bid conference at the Rio Transit Center Building located at 510 South Pleasantview Dr. Weslaco Texas 78596 on Friday, September 11 2009 from 10 a.m. to Noon. The LRGVDC is accepting RFQ’s for the Regional Economic Adjustment Plan for Building Disaster Resilient Communities. The deadline for sealed bids is October 6, 2009 at 3:00 P.M CST.

At the pre-bid meeting, prospective firms and/or their agents will have an opportunity to ask questions regarding this project to representatives from the Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council and the Rio Grande Regional Water Authority.
All questions regarding this RFQ must be submitted in writing to Victor Morales, Procurement Officer to vmorales@lrgvdc.org by September 25, 2009.

See RFQ details on LRGVDC Procurement site at lrgvdc.org/procurement
